To: Mr Peter Birtles
Group Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer
Super Retail Group Limited
751 Gympie Road
Lawnton, QLD, 4501
Dear Mr Birtles,
I am deeply concerned about the government of Uzbekistan forcing millions of people (including children) to plant and harvest cotton every year. This is not only a violation of their fundamental human rights, but these people also miss out on their education and wages from work. Anyone who refuses faces harsh penalties and some suffer injuries and illness from working in the cotton fields.
Over 170 companies have now committed to not using cotton from Uzbekistan in their products. These companies include well-known brands such as adidas, Levi Strauss, The Walt Disney Company, Target, Cotton On, Myer and Kmart.
I urge the Super Retail Group (owner of brands such as Rebel and Ray’s Outdoors) to give a public commitment to take all reasonable steps to ensure the products it sells are free from cotton produced in Uzbekistan, until the International Labour Organisation can verify the Government of Uzbekistan has ended the use forced labour in cotton production.
Yours sincerely,
Name:

Address:

